Theological Education by Extension

Church Of Christ in Nigeria

P.M.B. 2127, Jos, Plateau State, Nigeria Telephone: C.O.C.I.N. Headquarters (073) 53679

9th February, 1995.



Dear Dr. John H. Boer,

Greetings to you in the mighty name of our Lord Jesus Christ. Amen

We are very pleased with the way you write your books. They are so exciting and interesting for human needs.

Because of this observation, we are again appealing to you that we need you to write on the pressing issues that are facing the church. That is, concerning the Charismatic Movement. For example, speaking in tongues, healing, prophecy or the gifts of the Holy Spirit and their utilization within the entire Church of Christ here on earth.

If written, this book will be so profitable to the TEKAN churches. God bless you as you think on these big issues in the Church today. Amen.

Yours in Him,

Revd. Y.B. Malafa

COCIN EBS Co-ordinator